September 20, 1999

Ms. Signa Larralde
Albuquerque Area Archaeologist SEF % i 1999
United States Department of the Interior

Bureau of Reclamation R PIRNE
Albuquerque Area Office, oy e TR

505 Marquette NW, Suite 1313
Albuquerque, NM 87102-2162

Re: Avalon Federal Well No. 2 Access Road

Dear Ms. Larralde:

Fasken Oil and Ranch Ltd. Proposes to construct an access road to the Avalon Federal Well No. 2 in
Section 1 (from the SW1/4, SWNWSW, NWSWSW, SWSWSW), T21S, R25E, NMPM, Eddy County,

New Mexico (see attached map)..

After a prefield was conducted by phone with Signa, it was indicated that an archaeological survey is not
needed for this road. No additional archaeological survey is required per Ms. Signa Larralde.

If you have any questions, please call our office.
Sincerely,

Arita Slate
Enclosure

Xc: Mr. Tommy Taylor, FASKEN OIL AND RANCH, Ltd, Midland, TX (1)
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